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May	15,	2022	
	
Park	View	families:	
	
This	is	the	weekly	summary	of	people	who	were	at	Park	View	and	later	tested	positive	for	COVID-19.	Daily	data	is	available	on	
the	district’s	website	(https://www.ccsd89.org/Page/8938)	and	historical	data	is	available	at:	https://bit.ly/3eS1NE5	
	
From	Monday,	May	9,	to	Friday,	May	13,	there	were	three	students	or	staff	members	who	were	at	Park	View	and	
subsequently	tested	positive	for	COVID-19.	The	cases	are	as	follows:	

• Two	people	reported	a	positive	test	on	Monday.	
• One	person	reported	a	positive	test	on	Tuesday.	

	
The	district’s	current	mitigation	status	is:	REDUCED	MITIGATION	(yellow).	This	means	masks	are	recommended	(not	required)	
and	visitors	are	allowed	in	the	building.	To	see	more	information	about	mitigation	practices	in	the	current	status	in	CCSD	89,	
go	to:	www.ccsd89.org/Page/8994	
	
The	district	and	health	department	monitor	for	signs	of	spread	or	outbreak	within	a	school.	Families	will	be	notified	if	the	
health	department	recommends	any	attendance	change	for	all	or	part	of	the	school.	
	
It	is	critical	that	families	take	their	child’s	temperature	each	day	and	keep	them	home	if	their	temperature	is	above	100.3,	or	
they	have	COVID-19	symptoms.	Students	should	stay	home	and	contact	the	school	nurse	if	they	are	positive	for	COVID-19	or	
have	COVID-19	symptoms.	Families	can	use	this	chart	(https://bit.ly/3rUY93w)	as	a	starting	point	when	determining	whether	
your	student	needs	to	be	quarantined	or	isolated.	Your	family’s	doctor	or	the	school	nurse	can	help	resolve	any	questions.	
	
Students	and	staff	continue	to	follow	all	protocols	for	hand	washing,	air	ventilation,	and	monitoring.	The	district	will	continue	
to	follow	cleaning	recommendations	from	the	Centers	for	Disease	Control,	state	officials,	and	local	health	departments.		
	
At	this	time,	the	most	important	things	your	family	can	do	are:		

- Make	sure	your	child	washes	their	hands	regularly.	
- Encourage	your	student	to	maintain	social	distancing.	
- Reduce	your	exposure	and	risk	outside	of	school.		
- Keep	your	child	home	if	they	are	sick	or	if	they	have	COVID-19	symptoms	

	
Rapid-antigen	tests	and	KN95	masks	are	available	from	the	school	nurse.	Tests	are	also	available	at	multiple	locations	in	
DuPage	County:	www.dupagehealth.org/601/COVID-19-Testing-in-DuPage-County		
	
The	district	is	committed	to	providing	a	healthy	and	transparent	learning	environment.	The	latest	information	about	COVID-19	
in	our	district	is	available	at	www.ccsd89.org/COVID	Detailed	information	about	COVID-19	symptoms	can	be	found	at:	
www.dph.illinois.gov	
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	the	principal	at	your	student’s	school.	
	
Sincerely,	
Emily	K.	Tammaru,	Ed.D	
Superintendent	


